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Please place in Docket No. 20240032. 

Thank you. 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jim Mckinney <j immckinney6724@gmail.com> 
Date: May 9, 2024 at 4:1 8:06 PM EDT 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Barrier Island Wastewater Collection Systems 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Passidomo, 

I am in support of a Centralized Wastewater collection system for the barrier 
islands. 

I have family that lives on the coast and when we visit, we love to go boating and 
visit the islands. Each barrier island is unique and gives you a special feeling, 
along with an assortment of wildlife. But lately we have noticed more and more a 
decline in water quality. I believe that a Centralized Wastewater Collection system 
would help to preserve the waters, which in turn would keep a healthy ecosystem 
for all wildlife . 

This is why I do support a Centralized Wastewater Collection system for all barrier 
islands. 
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Thank you, 

  

James McKinney 




